
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

February 4, 2000 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M   NO. 06-00 
 
 
TO:  DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS 

DISTRICT FINAL ESTIMATES ENGINEERS 
 
FROM: Greg Xanders, State Construction Engineer 
 
COPIES: Tom Aldridge, Charles Goodman 
 
SUBJECT: PAYMENT ON FUEL & BITUMINOUS ADJUSTMENTS 
 
 
In order to clarify the method of payment for Fuel & Bituminous Adjustments, I offer the following: 
 
It was acknowledged by Industry, FHWA and DOT during the specifications review that there could be 
a significant variation in the amount of adjustment on a day by day basis.  However, these possible 
variations were acceptable to all parties. 
 
Therefore both the Department and the Construction Industry are amenable to the quantities as shown 
on the monthly and progress estimates to be accepted as final payment for the Fuel & Bituminous 
adjustments.  No adjustments will be required at the end of the project to adjust for the percentage of 
RAP used in each design mix or other such issues requiring adjustments in the past. 
 
Thank you for your help in this matter.  I am hopeful that this will help to reduce some of the 
paperwork.  If you have any questions please contact David Sumner at SC 994-4198. 
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